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Picture Day

Terry Fox Run

Message from the Office
We have our Picture Day 
scheduled for October 3. 

We will be doing the traditional 
class pictures this year.
Bring your biggest smile 

Last week we all survived the first 5 day school week. 
The kids were tired but pulled through like 
champions. We did have a school assembly on Friday 
to remind all the students of our school expectations 
and the rules that need to be followed in order to 
keep every one safe. We ended the assembly with a 
fun video with strategies for mental health & well 
being. 

Also last week, the students received their agenda 
books so they can keep organized. Just a reminder 
that you can communicate with your teachers 
through the agenda as well.

Lastly, our Mount Albion Cougars are off on a great 
start representing our school. We have had lots of 
interest in our cross country team, Senior and Junior 
Girls Volleyball Teams. We are looking forward to 
watching our athletes represent Mount Albion. 

Our school will be participating in 
the Terry Fox Run on September 
25th. Please log onto terryfox.ca 

and make donation to support this 
amazing cause. 

On this day, we recognize the First 
Nation, Métis, and Inuit Survivors of 
residential schools & commemorate 
those who did not return. On this day 
we wear Orange Shirt in an effort that 
began in 2013.

Parent Council 
Meeting 
Sept 26

National Day for Truth & Reconciliation

NO SCHOOL 

On Friday, September 
20th there will be no 
school. We hope you 

all enjoy your time 
with your family and 

friends.

Sept 18
Sept 25
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Safety

UPPER & LOWER PARKING LOT
These parking lots are designated for teachers and staff 
only. Parents are not permitted to drive or park in these 
areas for student drop-off or pick-up. The upper parking 
lot is available for special considerations.

SAFE WALKING ROUTES
Families and students are NOT to walk through either 
parking lot because it is unsafe.  Please follow the 
sidewalks and walk next to the building.

BE AWARE OF THE 
COMMUNITY 

It is important to be mindful of 
where you are parking on the 
streets around the school.  Please 
do not block driveways, crosswalks, 
and bus loading zones. 
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Thursday October 10
Please come and join us from 

5pm – 6:30pm where you will get the 
chance to meet your child’s teacher and 

enjoy some treats with us. We will be     
having two food trucks for you and 

your family to enjoy. 

Curbside Food 
will be onsite ready for you to purchase an 
Halal, Vegetarian, Vegan, Gluten Free and 

Peanut Free meals. 

We sent home forms for parents to fill 
out in order to update the school with 
any changes. These forms are important 
to ensure the safety of children 
throughout the school year.
If you haven’t already, please 

return them to school.

Please remember that ALL 
visitors and parents must report 
to the office upon entry to the 
school. Parents/ Guardians 
must wait in the office when 
picking up a student. Please DO 
NOT walk to the classrooms.

Updated School Forms 

CONTACT US

24 Kennard Street
Stoney Creek, ON

L8J 2E5
P: 905-560-0908

mountalbion@hwdsb.on.ca

Our Parent Council meeting will 
take place on Thursday September 
26, 2023 at 6:00pm.  The 
form will be sent home to 

sign up for nominations.

GO Cougars, GO!!

Cross Country Meet 
for team members on 

October 9th!

Cross Country


